
  

 

 

 

REVISED SCHEDULE 

 

August 23rd, 2018 

 

Dear Resident: 

Robert B. Somerville Co. Limited, an Alectra Utilities contractor, is undertaking the installation of hydro 
distribution system infrastructure from the west side of Station Gate Road to east of Centre View/City 
Centre Drive to accommodate construction of the Hurontario LRT. 

 

 

 

Work commenced on July 9th and is progressing well to the east along Rathburn Road West. Due to 
unforeseen circumstances; work will be extended from the previously communicated date of August 
29th, until September 28th, 2018. This work involves open excavation within the municipal right of way 
to install a concrete encased ductbank, cable chambers and transformer foundations. 

Work will continue to occur between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m., along with some 24 hour 
and Sunday work as required up to September 28, 2018. To mitigate impacts to traffic and transit, 
night works include the completion of multiple utility crossings between Station Gate Road and 
Hurontario Street. Please note that our work schedule is subject to change. 

If you have any questions or concerns related to this work, you can reach an Alectra representative at    
1-855-884-5112. For any information pertaining to the daily work which will take place or any impact to 
your property please contact our site supervisor Perry Rideout (905) 833-3100 and/or Alectra Utilities 
Construction Supervisor at 905-283-4256. 

Sincerely, 
Robert B. Somerville 


